Proposed Policy and Procedures Statement
for Use of Toxic Substances on the UAF Campus.

The University of Arkansas is committed to the health and safety of its students, faculty
and staff. It is recognized that during their work for the University, some people will be
involved in activities that require the use of substances or materials that are hazardous or
toxic in nature. The Environmental Health and Safety unit of the physical plant has
prepared the UAF Chemical Hygiene plan. This document addresses the safe use of toxic
substances in laboratories. In addition, it defines the minimum acceptable standard safety
practices for execution of laboratory work for both research and teaching. The chemical
hygiene plan is available from the EHS web page

(http://www.phpl.uark edu/ehs1/CHP.pdf), and is the full statement of the UAF campus
policy and procedures for handling toxic substances.




